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Dear Mr. Burlingham,

It is kind of you to reply so cordially 
tfc ay begging letter and in view of the fact that 
reprint of the Heidelberg letters is so limited I hesitate 
to send you even the enclosed list, 
should be copies going begging there are plenty of people 
wfeo I know would greatly appreciate them, on both aides 
of the Atlantic.
enclose is too long please reduce it from the bottom 
upwards as I have put them in some degree of order of 
importance, though I know that all will 
and talk about then.

the

If later on there

If you feel that the list that 1

read, appreciate

It is good of you to suggest that we 
should meet when I am in New York. Nothing would give 
mu greater pleasure and I shall look forward to the 
chance before long.

Yours sincerely,

Oharles G. Burlingham, tiaq.,
Messrs. Burlingham, Veeder, Feufêÿyand Clark, 
27 William Street, NSK YORK CITY.


